Swansea Bay University Health Board are committed to supporting unpaid carers and we do this via the Regional Carer’s Strategy that was co-produced in 2019/20 by the West Glamorgan Regional Partnership Board, of which the Health Board is a Statutory partner. The Strategy represents the commitment to a long–term strategic mission for meeting carer’s needs. The aim is to drive changes, to continuously improve services and enhance the well-being of carers.  Key priorities for 2024/25 include:
·       Develop a communication and engagement plan - to raise awareness of unpaid carers  
·       Produce a radio campaign to target unpaid carers and raise awareness of the support available  
 
Whilst the Health Board do not commission services directly for unpaid carers it supports the provision of services via the work of the West Glamorgan Regional Partnership Board and the Regional Investment Fund in line with the priorities within the Regional Strategy.
 
From April 2023 to March 2024 56 referrals were made to NPT Carers Services and 30 referrals were made to Swansea Carers Services.

